

Hello everyone,

Did you know that ACRA is now 23 years old?

The objectives of the Association still include: providing social/group activities, promoting member welfare and supporting philanthropic and charitable endeavors.

Although COVID restrictions have limited a number of our activities, Golf, Cycling, Romeos' Lunches and Bowling have continued to involve many of our members.

Through newsletters and suggestions from members, various projects have been initiated. For some of our members, ACRA is just one way to keep track of friends and colleagues. You can always reach me or one of the other members of the Board of Directors to ask for information, to suggest an activity or just to share an interesting article. How about sharing your best photo and compete with Wayne Arnold?? Here is my share.



Have you renewed your membership for 2021-2022? If you have not yet done so, please send your membership fee and revised info to Kevin Marciniak to keep our ACRA Directory up to date.

The Honorable Glenn Hainey passed away on October 6th 2021 in Toronto. He was the nephew of Ada Hainey. A Jesuit mass card will be sent in his memory.

There will be a memorial Mass for deceased members of ACRA on Thursday, November 18th at 10:30 a.m. It will take place at St Veronica's Church in Dorval. Additional details will follow.

Do you have any news or info you would like to share with ACRA members? Please let us know.

Charlie

Charles Jeannotte, President